Minutes of South Beaver Township Regular Meeting July 10, 2017

The regular July meeting of the South Beaver Township Board of Supervisors held in the South Beaver
Fire Hall located on State Route 168 was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Chairman Robert Wood. The
Pledge of Allegiance followed.

Officials present: Robert Wood, Jack Mintier, Kevin Brett.

Others present: Sherry Straight, Larry McCandless, Kevin Wyberg

Robert Wood made a motion to approve the minutes of the second June meeting. Jack Mintier seconded
the motion. Motion carried.

Robert Wood made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report and pay the following bills: General Fund,
Check No. #12761-#12801, Total $72,719.10; Payroll Fund, Check #3408-#9439, Total $26,841.07; State
Fund, Check#2020-2022, Total $35,009.69. Jack Mintier seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Kevin Brett read the Engineers report. It will be filed.

A copy of the police report will be filed.

A copy of the road report was distributed.

Sherry Straight was present to discuss the poor condition of Swamp Poodle Bridge and that she contacted
Jim Marshall who is working on funding for the bridge.

The fire department was present and reported that the Brush Truck is not usable. Robert Wood asked that
the fire department wait until all board members are back together and they will look into a new or used

truck.

Robert Wood made a motion to approve the Mayer Subdivision Sewage Facilities Planning Module. Jack
seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Robert Wood made a motion to approve the donation of $1,000 to the Recreation Board. Jack Mintier
seconded. Motion carried.

A copy of PSATS News Bulletin for June was distributed to the Supervisors,
Robert Wood adjourned the meeting at 7:37 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Ashley N. Carr, Secy.



